
PUPIL LEADERSHIP
NEWS

Spring
2024HIGHFIELD JUNIOR & INFANT SCHOOL

Language Ambassadors

During the week of February 19th to 23rd, our
Language Ambassadors played a pivotal role in
organizing and hosting an event to commemorate
International Mother Tongue Day. The event aimed
to foster cultural awareness, encourage language
learning, and promote respect for diversity.

Prefects

This term our Prefects lead a Mother’s Day Coffee
Morning to say thank you to all of our mothers and
female carers. They read poems, shared funny jokes
and gifted everyone with flowers. Thank you to all
those who attended the event!



Community Champions

 This term, the Community Champions have been
focusing on online safety, sharing ideas with other pupils
for staying safe in school and at home and designing a
competition around this. They have also looked at what
Mental Health is and sent links to classes based around
the brilliant film "Inside Out". 

Peer Mentors

During this term, our peer mentors have been focusing on helping build positive
relationships and friendships on the playground. This has been through their desire
to be confident in their approach to help others, and they have managed to do this
by encouraging others to be involved in different sports activities as well as
setting up their own activities, which promotes teamwork and collaboration. By
having their new buddy bench, our peer mentors have been successful when
supporting and comforting their peers when needed. 

This term, Sports Leaders showcased a great deal of
teamwork and enthusiasm during Lunchtime by helping
out with different activities, personal challenges and
Level 1 Competitions and all the while successfully
encouraging children to take part and be more active

Sports Leaders


